
ANNOUNCEMENTS—July 12, 2015 
                      WELCOME GUESTS 
We invite you to participate in the many opportuni-
ties for worship and service here. We invite you to 
our Discovering Northwood class Sunday,          

September 20 in room 4 of the Christian Education Building from 
10:45AM-12:00PM to learn more about our church. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact the pastor, Rev. E. Chris 
Curvin, at ChrisCurvin@Northwoodpc.org or Membership Coordi-
nator, Katie Pacana, at Katie@Northwoodpc.org. Both Katie and 
Chris can be reached at 796-8090.  

Loyal to His Church 
“Count on Me!” 

SUMMER WORSHIP SCHEDULE AT NPC 
9:00 AM Contemporary Service 
10:30 AM Traditional Service 

*During the major renovations of the main restrooms we will be util-
izing a simpler worship schedule beginning today through August. 
There are alternate restrooms available to everyone in the church 
office and Family Life Center during the renovation. 

Upcoming Events 
 

SAVE THE DATE!  
The annual Cedarkirk All-Church Retreat will be October 16-18. 
Poster and brochures can be found on the bulletin board directly  
across from the kitchen. Deposits with room requests are currently 
being accepted. Sign up early for best choice of rooms!  Also, save  
the date for the Women’s Retreat – Jan. 22-24, 2016! 

Christian Education Survey 
The Christian Education team would like your input! Please help us 
assess our CE programs by filling out the short survey found online 
at www.northwoodpc.org/survey. The survey will be available 
online through July 31. Thank you for your participation!  

 

Deacons News 
Please stop by the Deacon’s updated bulletin board in the narthex 
to learn more about our ministries.  Please feel free to call the ap-
propriate deacon to request assistance or to become involved in 
one of our ministries.  
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Children's Ministries 
 
Save the Date 
Discovery Day on September 13th from 9:30 – 12:30 
Children and their family are invited to take part in this wonderful 
event here at Northwood.  Come discover the different ministries 
Northwood is blessed with before and after the services. 
 
Acolyte Training 
Parents if you are interested in having your child, grades 3rd – 6th, 
learn to be an acolyte, please contact Justine Ruisz.  Classes will 
be held in August after service, dates to be determined. This is a 
great opportunity to have your child be a part of the traditional wor-
ship services.  

 
Justine Ruisz, Director of Children’s Ministry 

Childrensministry@northwoodpc.org  796-8090/ Cell- 727-641-8140 

Youth Events 
 
Sunday, July 12: 
 Youth Group 5-6:30 
Friday, July 17: 
 Game Night 7-10 
 

Troy Harris, Director of Youth & Young Adults 
troyharris1962@yahoo.com, 727-366-7762 

Building Renovation Pledge Update 
Campaign Goal: $80,000.00 
Pledged to Date: $62,943.00 

Pledges Received $48,674.00 
Non-Pledged Gifts Received to Date: $25,620.00 
Total Gifts to Building Fund to Date: $74,294.00 

Unpaid Pledge Balance: $14,269.00 
 

If all of the unpaid pledges for the Building Renovation are paid by 
December 31, 2015, then the total given toward our original goal of 
$80,000 will be $88,563.00. As was announced recently during wor-
ship and through our publications, the best and lowest bid for the 
renovation was $108,000. As a result of recent giving, the gap is now 
only $19,437.00. Thank you to those able to make gifts and additional 
financial contributions to help us bridge this gap. 
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